
 
 
 
 
Pewsey Area Board – 22 November 2010 
 
Chairman’s Announcements 
 
Pewsey Children’s Centre 
 
The first session in the newly built Children's Centre took place on Saturday 
23 October, and this was in the form of a family learning event. 
 
The Children’s Centre is now open from Monday to Friday 8.30 am to 4.30 
pm. 
 
The official opening of the nursery took place on 1 November. 
 

There will be an official opening ceremony in the near future, most likely in the 
New Year. 
 
 
Telephone: 01672 562351* 
Website www.vak.org.uk 
Email: children@voluntary-action-kennet.org.uk 
 
 
*from 22 November 
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